Yashica Ellis

Client Services Coordinator
Wellness Services

311 E. Court Street

Flint, Michigan 48502

October 26, 2023

House Behavioral Health Sub Committee
124 N. Capitol Ave
Lansing, MI 48933

Subject: Support for HB 5178 & HB 5179
Dear House Behavioral Health Sub Committee,
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Sincerely,

C .
Y/
Yashica Ellis

Client Services Coordinator
Wellness Services
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